
 
 
 
SEE YOU AT PEELERS MAY STILL BE HEADED TO THE  LITTLE BROWN JUG 
 
DELAWARE, OH—Good news for Little Brown Jug fans.  Trainer Jimmy Takter told 
harnessracing.com Thursday morning that the filly See You At Peelers may still be 
headed to the Little Brown Jug. 
 
Takter said See You At Peelers , coming off  her first-ever loss three days ago in the 
Nadia Lobell at The Meadows, will race Sunday in a New York Sires Stakes division at 
Tioga Downs.   
 
Takter said Jimmy Morrill, Jr., who drove the filly in 11 of her 13 wins last year as a 2-
year-old, will be in the sulky for Sunday’s race.  Takter said that if See You At Peelers 
races to his satisfaction, he is definitely leaning toward starting the filly against the colts 
in the Little Brown Jug on September 22 at Delaware, OH.  If entered, See You At 
Peelers will be trying to become the first filly to win the Jug since Fan Hanover in 1981. 
 
After winning 22 straight races, See You At Peelers finished sixth in the Nadia Lobell.  
Starting  from the outside post nine, See You At Peelers was parked three wide through 
an opening quarter of :26.1, and then tired in the stretch after reaching the half in :53.1 
and three-quarters in 1:21.1. 
 
Takter said of his filly, “She’s done a lot for harness racing and attracted great national 
attention.” 
 


